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/ƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ ŀƴŘ ŎƘƻƛŎŜ ŀǊŜ ǘƘŜ ǇǊƛƴŎƛǇƭŜǎ ōŜƘƛƴŘ {ǘŀȅ ŀǘ 
IƻƳŜ ƛƴ ²ƛƭǘƻƴΣ ǘƘŜ ±ƛƭƭŀƎŜ aƻǾŜƳŜƴǘ ŀƴŘ .ŜŀŎƻƴ Iƛƭƭ 
±ƛƭƭŀƎŜΣ ǿƘƻǎŜ ŦƻǳƴŘŜǊǎ ǿŜǊŜ ŘŜǘŜǊƳƛƴŜŘ ǘƻ ǊŜƳŀƛƴ ƛƴ 
ǘƘŜƛǊ ƻǿƴ ƘƻƳŜǎ ŀǎ ǘƘŜȅ ŀƎŜŘΦ  ¢ƻ ŀŎŎƻƳǇƭƛǎƘ ǘƘƛǎ ƎƻŀƭΣ 
ǘƘŜȅ ŎǊŜŀǘŜŘ ŀƴ ƻǊƎŀƴƛȊŀǝƻƴΣ ŀ ǾƛǊǘǳŀƭ ǾƛƭƭŀƎŜΣ ǿƘƛŎƘ 
ƻǇŜƴŜŘ ƛƴ .ƻǎǘƻƴΩǎ .ŜŀŎƻƴ Iƛƭƭ ƛƴ WŀƴǳŀǊȅ ƻŦ нллн ŀƴŘ 
ƻũŜǊŜŘ ǇŜƻǇƭŜ ƻǾŜǊ рл ȅŜŀǊǎ ƻŦ ŀƎŜ ǘƘŜ ƻǇǝƻƴ ƻŦ 
ŎƘƻƻǎƛƴƎ Ƙƻǿ ŀƴŘ ǿƘŜǊŜ ǘƘŜȅ ƭƛǾŜ ŀǎ ǘƘŜȅ ƎǊƻǿ ƻƭŘŜǊΦ   
¢ƘŜ ŎƻƴŎŜǇǘǎ ōŜƘƛƴŘ .ŜŀŎƻƴ Iƛƭƭ ±ƛƭƭŀƎŜ ƘŀǾŜ ǎǇǊŜŀŘ 
ŀŎǊƻǎǎ ǘƘŜ ŎƻǳƴǘǊȅΣ ŎǊŜŀǝƴƎ ŀ ά±ƛƭƭŀƎŜ aƻǾŜƳŜƴǘέΣ ŀƴŘ 
ƘŀǾŜ ŀǧǊŀŎǘŜŘ ǘƘŜ ƛƴǘŜǊŜǎǘ ƻŦ Ƴŀƴȅ ŎƻǳƴǘǊƛŜǎ ŀǊƻǳƴŘ 
ǘƘŜ ǿƻǊƭŘΦ  {ǘŀȅ ŀǘ IƻƳŜ ƛƴ ²ƛƭǘƻƴ ƛǎ ƻƴŜ ƻŦ ƻǾŜǊ орл 
±ƛƭƭŀƎŜǎ ƻǇŜƴ ŀƴŘ ƛƴ ŘŜǾŜƭƻǇƳŜƴǘ ŀŎǊƻǎǎ ǘƘŜ ¦Φ{Φ   

¸h¦Ωw9 Lb±L¢95 ǘƻ ǘǿƻ ŎŜƭŜōǊŀǘƻǊȅ ŜǾŜƴǘǎΗ Wƻƛƴ ǳǎ ƻƴ 
CǊƛŘŀȅΣ aŀȅ рǘƘ ǘƻ ŎŜƭŜōǊŀǘŜ {ǘŀȅ ŀǘ IƻƳŜ ƛƴ ²ƛƭǘƻƴΩǎ  
тǘƘ !ƴƴƛǾŜǊǎŀǊȅΗ  ¢ƘŜ ŦŜǎǝǾƛǝŜǎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜƎƛƴ ŀǘ р ta ŀǘ  
!ƳōƭŜǊ CŀǊƳΦ ¸ƻǳΩǊŜ ŀƭǎƻ ƛƴǾƛǘŜŘ ǘƻ Ƨƻƛƴ ǳǎ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ Ŧŀƭƭ 
όŘŀǘŜ ¢.5ύ ǘƻ ŎƻƳƳŜƳƻǊŀǘŜ ǘƘŜ мрǘƘ !ƴƴƛǾŜǊǎŀǊȅ ƻŦ 
ǘƘŜ ά±ƛƭƭŀƎŜ aƻǾŜƳŜƴǘΦέ  5ǊΦ !ǘǳƭ DŀǿŀƴŘŜΣ ǊŜƴƻǿƴŜŘ 
ǎǳǊƎŜƻƴΣ ǇǳōƭƛŎ ƘŜŀƭǘƘ ǊŜǎŜŀǊŎƘŜǊ ŀƴŘ ǿǊƛǘŜǊ ƛǎ ƛƴǾƛǘŜŘ 
ōŀŎƪ ǘƻ .ƻǎǘƻƴ [ƛōǊŀǊȅΦ ¢ƘŜ ƻǊƛƎƛƴŀƭ ŜǾŜƴǘ ǿŀǎ ǘƻ ōŜ 
ōǊƻŀŘŎŀǎǘ ƭƛǾŜ ǘƻ ƻǾŜǊ мрл ǾƛƭƭŀƎŜǎ ōǳǘ ǿŀǎ ŎŀƴŎŜƭƭŜŘ 
ōŜŎŀǳǎŜ ƻŦ ǎƴƻǿΦ ²Ŝ ƘƻǇŜ ǘƻ ǎŜŜ ȅƻǳ ŀǘ ǘƘŜǎŜ ŜȄŎƛǝƴƎ 
ŜǾŜƴǘǎ ŀƴŘ ǿŜ ǘƘŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ ŦƻǊ ƘŜƭǇƛƴƎ ǳǎ ǎƘƻǿ ǘƘŜ    
ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ Ƙƻǿ ǘƻ ƭƛǾŜ ƭƛŦŜ ǿƛǘƘ ŀ ǇǳǊǇƻǎŜ ŀǎ ǿŜ ŀƎŜΦ  

{ǘŀȅ ŀǘ IƻƳŜ ƛƴ ²ƛƭǘƻƴ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ ά±ƛƭƭŀƎŜ aƻǾŜƳŜƴǘέ              
/ŜƭŜōǊŀǘŜ !ƴƻǘƘŜǊ ¸ŜŀǊ ƻŦ IŜƭǇƛƴƎ {ŜƴƛƻǊǎ !ƎŜ ƛƴ /ƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ  



RSVP: 203-544-7414  
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Menõs Monthly Breakfast 

Play Mahjong  
Tuesday,  April 11th & 25th    

12:30 PM 

ñItôs good food 
and great  
conversation!ò  

Tuesday,  April 11th at 9 AM  

Senior Center  180 School Road 

Oremõs Diner  

RSVP:  203-762-2600 

 

Mark Your Calendar for April Events  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday Afternoon Movies   
òBrooklynó April 25th - 3 PM  

RSVP: 203-762-2600 

Senior Center  

Comstock Technology Room  
No charge. Reservations are required. 

RSVP: 203-762-2600  

Technology                                 

Support                       

Wednesday  
April 5th                                           

3:30 - 4:30 PM 

Bianco Rosso Lunch  
Thursday, April 13th 11:45 AM 

   Walking Club  

  Thursday  

  April 27th  

RSVP:  203-762-2600 

Meet at the  

Commuter Lot  

10:30 AM  
RSVP:  203-762-2600 

Refresh your Mind:  “Walk and be happy, walk 

and be healthy,” said Charles Dickens.  

Boost your Body:  Evidence says regular walking 

helps reduce blood pressure, cholesterol, heart  

disease, stroke, type 2 diabetes and cancer. 

Enhance your Social Life:  People with strong 

social ties live longer and have sharper minds.  

RSVP:  203-762-2600 Rain date:  May 4th  

Meet at Merwin Meadows at 11 AM  
Pack a lunch to enjoy afterwards  

Grace                                             

Farms 

Trip &   

Lunch 

Thursday  

April 20th   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
Ann recently became Stay at Home 
in Wilton’s Ride Coordinator. She 
enjoys getting to know, working  

with and matching volunteer drivers with members 
who request transportation.  

Ann came to Wilton in 2001 from New Canaan 
where she was a member of the Board of Finance,  
active in the Sports Council and The American As-
sociation of University Women.  Ann graduated 
college with a degree in sociology and business and 
worked in her field until marriage. She raised five 
children before returning to the workforce in 1988 
as the Comptroller for the American Institute for 
Foreign Studies. In her spare time Ann plays bridge 
both in Wilton and New Canaan, works the polls 
in Wilton and she is a member of AAUW, Encore 
and the Wilton Historical Society.  Ann enjoys a 
close relationship with her seven grandchildren 
who call her “Grannie Annie.” 
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 Stay at Home Member News  

Lacey Bernier  

Bernie Paxton  

Scottie Scott  

Erika Chamberlain 

Frederick Fort  

William & Anne Hill  

June Mara  

John Mason  

New Members & Volunteers  

Welcome  

Janet Johnson  

Executive Coordinator  

Ann Byrne  

Driver Coordinator  

Meet Stay at Home in Wilton  

Service Coordinators   

Celebrating 100 Years!  

Celebrating with Dol from the left:       
Janet Johnson, Executive Coordinator, Dol,      

Anne Richards and Chris Delmar, Board Members  

Happy  
Birthday  
Dol Christison    

This incredible woman still lives in her own 
home and occasionally drives herself to 
church. She moved to Wilton over 50 years 
ago when the population was 8000 and at a 
time when no high school orchestra, choir, 
or football team existed. This inspired Dol 
and four other women to start Young Hori-
zons, an organization which introduced en-
richment programs to the schools. Dol 
owned one of the first ballet studios in town 
before she decided to pursue a professional 
dance career.  On Dol’s wall you’ll find a 
framed certificate from the Wilton Arts 
Council making her an honorary member. So 
much of what Wilton is today, we owe to 
Dol and the many other senior citizens who 
shaped this great community. The secret to 
life, Dol says, is to “share your gift“ and 
“keep dancing!” 

 Janet joined Stay at Home in Wilton 
in 2011. She is the #1 contact for 
rides, home repairs and social events 

for members. She helps with whatever the need is.  

Over the years, she has worked as a teacher, at  
the Marriott, The Singer Company, and then spent 
many years working for an executive search firm 
in Stamford and New York.  In early 2000, Janet 
switched to health care at Norwalk Hospital and 
had eight interesting years working with medical 
residents, (46 of them).  Here again she helped 
them with whatever they needed, housing, parties 
and graduation, their visas, you name it.  If you 
have a need, call Janet at 203-762-2600.  

tel:(203)%20762-2600


Friendly  

Visitor  

Program  

 

 

 

 

ADVISORY BOARD  
Sharon Bradley 

Joe Dionne 

Dr. Arthur DôSouza 

John Foster 

Buck Griswold 

 Ed Hyde  

Melissa Mednick 

Theresa Santoro  

 Catherine Stroup 

Chris Stroup 

Rev. Shannon White 

 
Administrative Staff  

Janet Johnson  
Executive Coordinator 

 
Debbie McClelland 

Membership & Publicity  
Director   

P.O. Box 46, Wilton, CT  06897  

[ƛƪŜ ¦ǎ hƴ 
CŀŎŜōƻƻƪ  

www.StayatHomeinWilton.org  

Would you welcome a 
bit more company? Or 
aren’t able to get out as 
much as you would like? 
A Friendly Visitor can 
brighten your day! 

 
 ĵ Experienced, screened 

volunteers 

ĵ Long-term or short-

term visits 

ĵ Phone visits can be    

arranged 

ĵ Volunteers and       

members can be matched 

for shared interests 

ĵ Brief respite visits for 

caregivers can be arranged  

For information call:   

203-762-2600  

  

Introducing Stay at Home in Wilton Service Chairs 

and the Services and Offerings Available to Members  

Connecticut   Pharmacy    

and Medical Supply  
664 Main Avenue, Norwalk, CT  

 

 
Chris Delmar  
Friendly Visitor    
Program Co-Chair  

Ellen Kapustka  
Friendly Visitor       
Program Co-Chair  

Chris is an ordained min-

ister and has served as 

hospital chaplain at Yale New Haven and 

Norwalk Hospitals and at the Congrega-

tional Church of New Canaan. Chris has 

cared for adults of all ages and their fam-

ilies, and has visited with them in their 

homes.  Through her work, she has 

come to fully appreciate the value of 

staying at home.   

Chris and her husband Dan have lived in 

Wilton for over 30 years, raised two 

children there, and are actively involved 

in the community. Chris loves meeting 

new people and learning what’s im-

portant to them and she is delighted to 

work with Co-Chair Ellen Kapustka.  

Ellen earned several ad-

vanced degrees in French 

and was a medical editor for 20 years.  

After retiring, she volunteered for 8 years 

as a nutrition educator at the Norwalk 

Community Health Center.  She has also 

volunteered with the Friendly Visitor Pro-

gram in Danbury and with the Women’s 

Interfaith Network in Westport.  

She and her husband Jim both volunteer 

with the Wilton Food Pantry. They have 

lived in Wilton for 26 years, have 2 chil-

dren and 4 grandchildren, and are avid 

travelers and hikers.  Ellen enjoys working 

with Co-Chair Chris Delmar and is excit-

ed to help expand the Friendly Visitor 

program.  

many years while Roger commuted to 

NYC.  Now that he’s retired, Roger is 

happy to serve as a volunteer handyman 

for Stay at Home in Wilton and on the 

board.  He also volunteers for the Wilton 

Community Emergency Response Team 

(CERT).  In the spring and summer,   

Roger works in the production garden at 

Ambler Farm.  Additionally, he serves as 

the Treasurer of the Roger Sherman 

Branch of the Sons of The American Rev-

olution (SAR) and is a member of the 

reenactors of the American Revolution. 

Roger has participated in events for near-

ly 40 years and is a member of the Third 

New Jersey Regiment, Fifth Connecticut 

Regiment, and the Wilton Militia. 

 

To Schedule a Home Repair Call:     

203-762-2600 

Roger Smith 

Home Repairs  

Chair  

FREE Pharmacy Delivery  
7 days a week - 365 days/year 

Phone:  203-939-1836 

Fax:  203-939-1837  

There are many things that 

need to be done around a 

home; Roger is one of Stay at Home in 

Wilton’s six Handymen. He has changed 

light bulbs in ceiling fans and other hard to 

reach fixtures, replaced outside light fix-

tures, re-hung inside light fixtures, fixed 

leaky faucets, painted doors, cleaned out 

low gutters, and assembled and moved 

furniture.  Members can save $50 to $150 

on each of these jobs.  Small jobs such as 

these are included in the membership fee.  

                                                          

Roger has lived in Wilton with his wife 

Dee for nearly 30 years.  Dee worked and 

volunteered in the Wilton schools for  

tel:%28203%29%20939-1836
tel:%28203%29%20939-1837

